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Friday 2nd February 2024 

P.E Kits  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are all aware pupils can wear their PE in school on their PE days, however, the staff and I are 

finding we are constantly having to remind pupils about the expectations of the schools PE uniform.  

 

PE days are NOT non-unform day. The school has the same expectations around our PE kits as our 

normal unform.  

 

The school PE kit is as follows:  

Black or Navy trousers – these need to be plain or with a small discreet logo.  

Black or navy shorts – again these need to be plain and of a suitable length. 

Plain white t shirt or polo shirt 

Black or navy sweatshirt or zip up hoodie – these need to be plain or with a small discreet logo. 

Year 6 children can wear their Leavers hoodies for PE once they have arrived. 

 

Long hair must be tied back, earrings and watches removed. 

 

The link to the uniform section of our website can be found here; 

https://www.leenmillsprimary.co.uk/key-information/uniform-/  

 

When we return after February half term, any child not wearing the correct sweatshirt will be given 

a Leen Mills school jumper to wear from our second-hand uniform stock.  We will send a message home 

on the day to advise you of any incorrect PE kit.  

 

We are looking to standardise our PE kit by offering a Leen Mills hoodie to be worn on PE days.  We 

have found a supplier who can offer these at £13-£16.  These would be available to order 2 times a 

year (July and February) via ParentPay. 

To see if this is viable, please click on the link below and complete the form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=f3MVF86ngEyPYmlr_xzroegihFeUkTJPrfyOoh

gudLJUNFFPTEpOT1JaVE1GVlI2RUNRQk5LTDY0Vy4u  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
K.Goldson 

 

Mrs K Goldson 

Headteacher  
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